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Good morning, 
 
A big thanks to all who came and supported our Easter Fayre on Friday and a special thank 
you to the parents who helped to organise it.  How lucky we are to have such a caring 
community around us who are willing to bring such excellent events to the school. 
 
I can't quite believe we are at the end of Spring term already!  It has been a brilliant term, 
packed full of learning and enthusiasm from the children. I am beginning to see them as 
year 3 learners - ready to take on all that Key Stage 2 has to offer and excel while they do it. 
 
This week we will complete end of term assessments and have a week of completing units 
of work in order to start fresh after Easter. 
 
On Thursday, as long as the class have earnt their final few marbles, I would like to have a 
treat morning. They have asked for a movie morning like we did at Christmas. I will email 
out details of any film I choose to show - it will be either a U or a PG. 
 
Next term we will have an even stronger focus on reading and writing as we move towards 
end of year assessments. The most effective way to support school with this is to embrace 
our every child, every day - a reader ethos and read as much as you possibly can at home.  I 
cannot emphasise enough the impact it has on your child's school life and long-term 
prospects. It is the most important skill we can have to ensure a successful life. Amber class 
absolutely love our reading time and are enjoying working towards the reading karate bands 
- these can only be earnt through reading at home. 
 
Thank you for another brilliant term - I am incredibly proud of all of the children. Have a 
great Easter. 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 


